
 

 

CLARIFICATION REGARDING BULLETIN 62 

Re: Screw Bags No Longer Provided With all Swinger Operators 

 
 

 
 
 
There appears to be some confusion regarding the screw bags for OHC operators referred to in 
Bulletin 62.  
 
 
Bulletin 62 does not apply to OHC units sold with jamb tubes as a complete door and frame  
assembly.  
 
 
As stated previously, screw bags will no longer be placed in OHC or CU swinger headers.  
However, we will continue to supply 1/4-20 screws and rivnuts installed in the jambs when the 
jamb tubes are included as part of the OHC swinger order.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support as we strive to eliminate needless waste and keep costs down.  
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Who is the technical contact? 
Mike Buckley 


